
CF 13~1274

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity,org>
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Tue, Oct 1,2013 at 12:33 PM

---- Forwarded message -----
From: gregory yeardye <gyeardye@me.com>
Date: Tue, Oct 1, 2013 at 11:59 AM
Subject: #1301274
To: sharon.gin@lacity.org

My house is across from the above stated property.

My parking area on the street is 'IIerylimited in that we are in a cui-de -sac.City trucks like trash
collections, UPS,truck deliveries,all need
to turn around in order to leave the cul- de- sac.The street is limited to one lane for parking and one lane for traffic
only.
We do not have a street that has parking on both sides!!!
It would be very hard with a crew and laborers on the street.
It would be nice to have landscape preservation.

BIRD STREET LLC needs to re-construct our road to hillside city standards upon completion of their SPEC
project,which would take approximately
three years to finish.

Regards,

Gregory Yeardye

9151 Thrasher Avenue,
90069

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1074
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org


